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January 7, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr. Attorney General:

I am concerned about health care. The US has among the world’s best
doctors and hospitals but profiteering and haphazard access make them
less effective than in other wealthy countries with easily the highest prices
(eight thousand dollars more than anywhere else) and lower and declining
life expectancy. The Affordable Care Act has helped greatly but Republi-
cans continue their vicious and inexplicable attempts to make our society
sicker by repealing it. The recent fifth circuit ruling by Republican judges
Englehardt and Elrod with encouragement from the Justice Department
and President puts the question back in the reactionary judge O’Connor’s
court and leaves people unable to count on future health care.

Thank you for immediately filing suit to clarify this ruling nationally.

I am very proud to be a California resident and a large part of that
derives from our sensible progressive policies.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


